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Liquor license amendment

From Greg Schoepp <gregsautoworld@gmail.com>
Date Wed 7/16/2025 3:03 PM
To  Clerk <clerk@richlandcenterwi.gov>; Jeanie Parker <jeanie.parker@richlandcenterwi.gov>

Hi, this is Greg Schoepp from the Phoenix Center, | spoke with Jeanie the other day on the phone in
regards to wanting to have a parking lot dance at our location. She mentioned that as of now our
license only covers the inside of the building and the patio area outside. Jeanie said there would be an
option for us to amend our current license and change it to include our entire parking lot area for
future purposes.

| would like to go ahead and amend our current license to now include the building and our parking
lot if possible. Thank you.

Greg Schoepp
The Phoenix Center Bowling and Banquet Facility
(608)649-7469 cell (608)963-3837
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